GSFF Meeting 3 (final meeting) – Winter Quarter 2005 – March 11, 2005

· GSAC will host “get-together” at Beau Jo’s on Colorado Blvd. and E. Yale Ave on March 31st from 5.00 to 9.00 pm – all grad students invited – formal invitation flyer will be sent

· GSFF is planning Spring quarter event at the Observatory in Observatory Park: more volunteers for event planning committee are more than welcome – so far: Lan (committee leader), Jennifer, Patrick, Kathy (to make connections for flyer graphics, but if it does not work out, cannot do anything else time-wise), Christine

· Engineering Department complaint letter:  

· GSFF voted on whether department should be reinstated next quarter – all voted “yes”

· GSFF voted on whether applications from department for conferences in winter quarter 2005 should be accepted in next application round together with spring quarter 2005 applications – 7 out of 8 voted “no”

· Jennifer will inform Engineering

· next quarter officer elections – need new people from departments

· all department chairs will be informed about attendance policies of GSFF and GSFF background summary due to Engineering Dept. dilemma

· sign-up sheet for GSFF meetings will be changed

---- Most of the time was spent processing the winter quarter 2005 partial travel reimbursement applications  (see summary) ----

